
Hi, 

 

My name is Chris McClellan and I live at  in Cambridge.  I’m responding to the letter 
you sent on January 5th regarding the recommendations for reducing the speed of traffic along 
Beaverdale Rd.  All 3 recommendations are fantastic ideas, and I look forward to their implementation.  
Thank you for looking into this, as the amount of speeding vehicles along Beaverdale has increased over 
the years, and it’s only a matter of time before me or one of my neighbours is struck while trying to 
enter or exit our driveways.  If I could make a 4th suggestion, adding a 3 way stop sign at the 
intersection of Beaverdale and Mohawk would also help to reduce the speed of traffic along the stretch 
of Beaverdale Rd where I live. There is a change in elevation there that creates a blind spot, and a 
speeding vehicle is upon you, very very quickly. 

 

Thanks again for your time and consideration, Chris McClellan 




